105 West Capitol Avenue
MoDOT
o Jefferson City, Missouri 65102

Missouri Department of Transportation 1.888.ASK MODOT (275.6636)
Patrick K. McKenna, Director

September 27, 2019

Dear Consultant:

The Missouri Highways and Transportation Commission is excited to have the opportunity to deliver a large
number of bridge repair and replacement projects through the Focus on Bridges program and our STIP. To
help us deliver these projects, we will be requesting the services of consulting engineering firms over the
next couple of months for the attached list of projects. The project list is attached and includes the scope of
services that may be required. The list also indicates which projects will be bundled together for design. The
letting fiscal year is noted on the attached spreadsheet, however, the solicitations may indicate a delivery
timeline that could be accelerated.

This list of projects does not represent all bridge repair and replacement projects that will need consultant
services in the near future. The goal of this project list is to obtain consultant services for projects with an
immediate need and projects we would like to have designed ahead of schedule and have “on the shelf”.

These projects will be solicitated through our standard solicitation process. The solicitations will have a
contact for more information about the specific projects and solicitation. If you have questions about this
letter, please contact Troy Hughes, (573) 526-2912 or troy.hughes@modot.mo.gov.

Sincerely, :
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Travis Koestner, P.E.
State Design Engineer
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